
GARNETT PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES 

July 12th, 2017 
 

The parks and Recreation Advisory Board met Wednesday, July 12th 2017 at the Recreation Center with 

the meeting being called to order at 6:02p.m. 

Members present were Brandon Palmer, Rochelle Kohlmeier, Janon Gordon, Roy Salazar, Matt 

Stevenson and Phil Bures. Not in attendance: Ben Tush.  

Minutes were reviewed.  Matt Stevenson made a motion to approve, seconded by Brandon Palmer, 

motion passed.  

RECREATION FINANCIAL REPORT 

Recreation Center records show numbers consistent with this time of year. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Phil Bures reported the following new business: 

A. Baseball Wrap up 

1. Bleacher Covers had a person approach Brandon at one of the tournaments to let them 

know that he had some materials that he was willing to donate to the City if it would 

work for this project. 

2. Coach Pitch to pitching machine. Phil is looking at a change in the youth ball program to 

switch from coach pitch to a pitching machine. This will allow us to join a league and 

split the boys and the girls. Phil thinks that this step will better prepare our players for 

the next level. 

B. Pool – All is going well at the pool this summer 

C. Tackle Football – Sign ups have started for this season. There was some question as to 

whether there would be a 3rd/4th grade league this year, but we are still taking the 

registrations just in case. Phil seemed to think even if there was not a league that he could 

find some games for that age group somewhere. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

1. New Playground Project- We did not get the grant so the project has been put on hold 

for now. As we look for other grant opportunities.  

With no further business to discuss Brandon made a motion to adjourn the meeting Dave seconded and 

meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. Next meeting July 12th 6pm. 

Submitted by Phil Bures Recreation Director. 


